de la Guerra, Sheila

From: Elaine Dietsch <epd1950@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, December 12, 2022 4:54 PM

To: sbcob; Nelson, Bob; Williams, Das; Lavagnino, Steve; Hartmann, Joan

Subject: Fwd: BOS meeting re: Ceres Farm marijuana operation at 6030 Casitas Pass Rd-

scrubbers must be condition of their permmit

side of the Co
the sender an

Subject: BOS meeting re: Ceres Farm, 6030 Casitas Pass Road - canabbis operation/carbon scrubbers
Dear Supervisors,

The County has mandated “best odor technology.” Given that the County has done this you now need to deny
the Ceres Farm appeal and uphold the Planning Commission's recommendation for carbon scrubbers.

There is absolutelly no reason not to support the decision of the Planning Commission and vote with the
Planning Commission. Carbon Scrubbers must be a condition of Ceres Farm's permit and all other operators.
Carpinteria residents and the Cate school community have pleaded for relief from the noxious pot odor.
There is a perfectly good solution - CARBON SCRUBBERS. Require them.

‘Sincerely,

Elaine Dietsch



